Emory Grove United Methodist Church

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As we prepare for our 2025 Graduation Celebration, we want to honor and celebrate every Emory Grove UMC
family student reaching a milestone this year. Whether your child is promoted to middle school or high school,
graduates from high school, or receives a college degree, we want to recognize them with love, prayer, and

encouragement.

We ask each family to submit the following information so we can include every student in our celebration
program and slideshow:

1. Student’s Full Name:

2. Grade Level / Promotion (e.g., Promoting to 6th Grade, Graduating from 8th Grade):
3. School Name (School completing):

4. The School They Are Entering:

5. For High School Graduates:
a. Name of High School

b. Future plans (college, military, workforce, etc.)
c. Honor Roll or Distinctions (if applicable)

6. For College Graduates:
a. Name of College/University:

b. Degree received:
c. Major/Area of Study:
d. Honor Roll, Cum Laude, or other distinctions (if applicable)

Please send responses to:

@ mlatimer8@gmail.com

B Orbytextto: 301-748-8451
7% Deadline: June 8, 2025

Thank you for being part of this beautiful moment in the life of our church family. We look forward to celebrating
our students’ hard work, faith, and bright futures with you on June 29, 2025.

With love and blessings,
Michelle Redd-Lattimer, Youth Minister
Emory Grove United Methodist Church

Please submit the following by June 8, 2025.
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